
  

 

 
 

Responsibilities and Precautions 

What responsibilities and precautions should  
Youth Leaders have going into their projects? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings 

Dedicated to project 

We are very proud of our Youth Leaders' confidence 

and motivation to spearhead a movement of 

change by dedicating your time, your talents, and 

your energy in the projects. Please be confident 

that you will be able to finish your project. 

 

Document submission 

Please use the checklist provided to track the 

documents to be submitted. If you need any 

assistance, your mentor, Program staff and Regional 

staff are all available to support you. 

 

During the implementation phase, you will be 

having meetings with Special Olympics Innovation 

Grants team to get essential information that would 

be helpful to your project. You will also have a 

chance to connect with other Youth Leaders within 

your grant cycle. We encourage you to attend these 

meetings and we are certain you will benefit from 

them.  

 

Document submission 

The Special Olympics movement has never been a 

one-person activity. Every step in Special Olympics' 

history was made by countless join efforts. 

Collaborating with peers in your school or other 

schools, with your local community, with local 

government or other potential partners will 

enhance the impact of your project. 

 

Safety 

Safety always comes first, especially under unpredictable circumstances such as natural disasters, illnesses, etc. 

Please make sure your project will be implemented in a safe and respectful setting with adequate preparation for 

potential emergencies. 

 


